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Danielle is a remarkable student. Already possessing a B.S. in Biology from
UCSB she is now pursuing her degree in Landscape Design at SBCC. She
has excelled with near perfect scores in all class assignments and grades,
is an eager learner and participant in labs, and has been a role model to
other students. She volunteers at our instructional garden, helping to install
and repair irrigation systems, adding her thoughtful design opinions, and
approaching each task with an exemplary attitude. She is also gaining skills
through professional work at a local sustainable landscaping company. She
aims to pursue a master’s degree in Landscape Architecture after SBCC
and I have no doubt in my mind she will achieve that!

Danielle’s Words of Gratitude
Santa Barbara City College has been an amazing place, allowing me to try
out a new field of study while continuing to work. I'm excited to continue to
pursue work within the environmental horticulture field in the future and to
bring with me the practices I've learned through the environmental
horticulture program. I'm honored that the passion and excitement I feel for
the program is recognized and look forward to taking more classes within
the program in the fall. Thank you.


